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Hello, I have been a full time paramedic with American Medical Response in 

Multnomah County for 16 years.  I strongly oppose lowering the training requirements 

for EMS in Oregon.  Despite the current staffing challenges that exist in just about 

every industry, the solution cannot be to degrade the quality of care given to our 

friends and families.  As a paramedic and an Oregon resident, I urge you to oppose 

this bill. 


